HFW Holdinﬁs Limited

To: O Eoo: I

May 15, 2024

Delivered by Email

Mayor Amy Martin &
Norfolk County Councilors
Norfolk County, ON

RE: Growth Study
Ladies and Gentlemen:

I am writing to express my full support for more development initiatives in Waterford.
Ontario. I believe there is a strong demand for new homes in the area due to the lower
home prices and the spacious, scenic rural settings — hiking trailer, beaches, and
affordable golf courses. The new, strategic projects will also boost the local economy
and enhance the quality of life.

Regards

A\dethy__—

Herbert H Chiu
President

(O'Hare Project Growth Study support 240515-H24)





